
  
INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE IN A FORMAL BIDDING PROCESS 

FOR A 20 FOOT BOX TRUCK 
The Lemont Fire Protection District will receive sealed bids for a new custom 20 Foot Box Truck.  
Final specifications for bid will be available on the district website www.lemontfire.com 
beginning 8/21/2023.  Sealed bids must be clearly marked “BOX TRUCK” and delivered (no 
email bids accepted) to the Lemont Fire Protection District Station One by 9:00 a.m. local time 
on 8/30/2023.  Sealed bids will be opened simultaneously at 9:30 a.m. on 8/30/2023 at Lemont 
Fire Station #1, 15900 New Ave, Lemont, IL 60439.  Any questions contact 
mpeksa@lemontfire.com.   
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